
Our facebook page is Live!
Please follow us! 

Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s been a busy week this week, here’s what has been going on.

Efforts to High Things

Lliswerry High SchoolLliswerry High School

Friday 3 October 2025

Headteacher’s Update

This week, a group of learners met with Addysg Cwtch to discuss
how relationships and sex education is taught in school. The learners
were outstanding and Addysg Cwtch's feedback was that they
were really engaged, mature and knowledgeable about all the
topics they covered. They represented the school fantastically and
relished the opportunity to have an impact on what is taught in this
subject .

This week 35 learners had their first meeting with the NHS
where they committed to taking part in the Just B smoke
free programme which will train them up to be anti-
smoking ambassadors. They started their training to
positively influence their peers about the dangers of
smoking and vaping. They will now go on to do two days
of training in late October to learn all about the risks of
smoking and vaping.

learner
leadershiip

Click here

https://www.facebook.com/share/1Gm17TxbHj/?mibextid=wwXIfr


Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                        Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

TRIPTRIP

Efforts to High Things

Upcoming Dates 
Thursday 9 October - Year 11 Progress Evening 3.30-6.30pm
Thursday 23 October - Year 7 Transition Wellbeing Evening 3.30-6.30pm

Year 6 Curriculum Days 
This week , we had a fantastic two days
welcoming Year 6 learners from our
cluster Primary Schools. This is to give
them a taste of what they can expect
in Year 7 and start to welcome them to
Team Lliswerry. They had a great time
and we received some wonderful
feedback!

Leaders of Now project.
As I mentioned last week, some of our
School Council members attended an
event organised by Show Racism the Red
Card. They had a fantastic day and are
now planning how they will drive the
Anti-Racist Wales agenda with our school
community.

2 spaces still available
The trip departs on Friday 13th February 2026 and returns Saturday 21st February 2026.
The total cost of the trip is £1720 which needs to be paid by November 21st 2025.

Please get in touch if you would like go. 


